
Use of Library Building 

 

The “Library” refers to all buildings and grounds including the playground. In accordance with 

the Library Bill of Rights, the Library may be used by other organizations or individuals for 

programs or meetings, with the permission of the Library Director.  The space is available on a 

first come first served basis.  The Library Director reserves the right to cancel or reschedule a 

reservation due to special circumstances.  Every effort will be made to give adequate notice of 

such changes. 

 

Fundraising events are limited to events benefiting the Library. 

Events shall not be advertised in a manner that implies sponsorship by the Library. 

For profit users are asked to make a donation to the Library. 

The Library must be returned to the condition in which it was found. 

 

The following uses of the library are prohibited:   

solicitations, sales and petitions unless approved by the Library Director.   

 

No pets are allowed in the Library except for trained service animals and animals which are part 

of a Library program. 

 

The Library assumes no liability for damages to personal property or injuries which may occur 

during non-library sponsored programs. 

 

The views, beliefs and ideas expressed by users of the space do not necessarily represent those of 

the Library. 

 

https://www.ala.org/advocacy/intfreedom/librarybill

